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Mrs Watson’s Welcome 
 
Don’t forget that during the Summer term there are a number of events led by the school, PTA and wider  
community going on in Burnham.  The Burnham Carnival is on 11th July and this was the original date for our 
PTA Treasure Hunt.  We all enjoy the Carnival so we have moved the PTA Treasure Hunt to 27th June.  
 

I wish you all an enjoyable Bank Holiday weekend! 
 

Other News 
 

KS2 SATS Week This year’s KS2 SATs week for our Year 6 pupils is during the week beginning 11th May.   
Please ensure pupils are in on time during this week and that any potential illness 
absences are reported before school so that staff can explain the process. 

 

Moving up to   This year’s meeting will be held at 6.00 pm on Thursday 4th June.  This is for current Y5 
Secondary School parents to gain further information regarding the 11+ selection process, dates involved 

and allocation of secondary school places. 
 

Sponsored Spell The School Council has decided to spend the money raised by purchasing two more 
   bins for the playground and also a new interactive device for the library.  These 

items have now been ordered and we will await their arrival!  Thank you!  
 
Birthday Treats Please can parents be mindful of the amount of sugar and sweets that are   
   handed out as 'birthday treats'.  Whilst I understand that children often like to 

share and celebrate with their friends on their birthdays, extreme amounts of sweets 
for each child cannot be seen as an appropriate amount of sugar to be given out at 
school.   I am not asking people to refrain for these celebrations but simply asking if a 
token gesture could be adhered to. 

 

PTA Post Box  We now have a PTA post box inside the Parent Partnership Room entrance foyer.   We 
hope that this will prove to be another great way to contact the PTA.  The main foyer 
entrance will be open every morning so you can pop your PTA post in.  The PTA will 
continue to use their Facebook page and send post via email and book bags. 

 

Fox Visitors We are aware that a family of foxes has been leaving ‘deposits’ on the playground and 
field.  Please be assured we are working on a solution to the problem but in the 
meantime if you spot anything please let us know. 

  

Gardening 9th May Do you have a few hours to spare during the afternoon of Saturday 9th May between      
1 and 4 pm to help us tidy up our gardens and maybe even dig out a new pond?   If you 
do, please email us to sign up so we can ensure there are enough biscuits to go round!  
This is not suitable for toddler and pre schoolers to be present.  All children will need 
to be supervised by their parent/guardian.  
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Quote of the 
Month 

 

“Pleasure in the 

job puts perfection 

in the work.” 

-Aristotle 
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Dates Term 
  
Summer Term 2015  Tuesday 14

th
 April  to Thursday 21

st
 May 

    Monday 1
st
 June  to Wednesday 22nd July 

    Early May Bank Holiday  Monday 4
th

 May 
    Inset Days    Monday 13

th
 April 

         Friday 22
nd

 May 
 
Autumn Term 2015  Thursday 3

rd
 September  Friday 23

rd
 October 

Tuesday 3
rd

 November   Friday 18
th

 December 
    Inset Days    Wednesday 2

nd
 September 

         Monday 2
nd

 November 
 

Please visit the school’s website www.lentrise.bucks.sch.uk for future term dates. 
 

April’s Our overall whole school attendance figure for last month was 93%. The 
Attendance KS1 award went to class 1L who achieved 94% attendance and the KS2 award to  

3H who achieved 98% attendance for the month of April. 

 

Advance Diary Dates 
 

Y6 SATs Week    Week commencing 11
th

 May 2015 

LRSA Spring Fair    Friday 15
th

 May after school 

Moving up to Secondary School Meeting Thursday 4
th

 June at 6 pm (for current Y5 parents) 

PTA Film Night (Years 1, 2 and 3)  Friday 12
th

 June 

EYs Sports Afternoon    Thursday 25
th

 June (back up date Thursday 2
nd

 July) 

KS1 Sports Afternoon    Thursday 25
th

 June (back up date Thursday 2
nd

 July) 

PTA Treasure Hunt    Saturday 27
th

 June (details from PTA) 

Summer Parent Consultation Week  Week commencing Monday 6
th

 July 
    (Late night Tuesday 7

th
 July) 

Ukulele Concert Y5    Wednesday 8
th

 July at 9.30 am 

KS2 Sports Day     Wednesday 15
th

 July 
   (back up date Tuesday 21

st
 July) 

Early Years Musical    Thursday 16
th

 July (including EY prize giving) 

PTA Leavers’ Disco    Thursday 16
th

 July from 7 pm to 9 pm 

KS1 Prize Giving    Friday 17
th

 July: Year 2 End of Year Assembly at 9.15 am 

      Friday 17
th

 July: Year 1 End of Year Assembly at 9.45 am 

Year 6 Show    Monday 20
th

 July 2 pm and 7 pm 

KS2 Prize Giving    Wednesday 22
nd

 July at 2.00 pm 

Last day of term    Wednesday 22
nd

 July (School closes at 3.15 pm)  
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